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If you were astute, you probably noticed that
issue #005 only had eleven pages instead of 12. I
misnumbered the pages as 1-6 and 8-12 skipping page 7.
You did not miss any pages, there was no page 7. I
noticed it when it came back from the printer and the
address page was on the inside (and the back page was
blank).

I have received several letters expressing concern
about this club either stressing too much authenticity or
going in for too many modifications.

As I said in issue 001, although I tend to be
somewhat of a purist, I don't care if you want to restore
your car to original using all new old stock parts, or find
after market substitutes for the originals. It is your car,
and our purpose is not to tell you how to enjoy your
Golden Hawk.

I do think, however, that it is important to
identify what is authentic and what is not. As last issue
pointed out, there are some differences in body parts and
trim but that doesn't mean you can't use items from
another model or year. If you want to put Chevrolet
taillights on your car, that is entirely up to your own
disgression (see Ralph Bashor's letter).

If someone is trying to restore his car to original
and is using your modified car for reference, he is going
to be bitterly disappointed when he finds he did it all
wrong.

We have been trying to determine at what point
Studebaker started adding script to the front fenders and
started using gold script on the trunk lid. The whole
purpose for this little exercise is to get the facts straight.
One of my cars has gold Golden Hawk script on the trunk.
I know it is incorrect because the previous owner told me
he changed it from the chrome script. It sure looks much
better than the chrome script, and fo now, I am going to
leave it as is. The point is, I know it is incorrect for that
serial number and I would point that fact out immediately
if anyone questioned it.

Modified versus original has always been the
subject of quite a bit of controversy and I am not
intending to debate the issue in these pages. Use the red
wire instead of the green one if it makes you happy. If you

know of a modification or aftermarket part that works,
send it in. I'll get it into a future issue.

A good source for engine and Twin Ultra-matic
transmission parts is:

Patrician Industries Inc.
20408 Carlysle  Dearborn, Michigan 48124

313-565-3573  or  313-839-0200
They specialize in Packard parts and accessories

and have many items which are not carried by the
Studebaker vendors. They have a catalog available which
I received at no charge when I placed an order.

"WE ARE
THE STUDEBAKERS"

FIRST ALBUM RELEASE OF A NEW BAND
CALLED
" T H E   S T U D E B A K E R S "

FEATURING GREAT HITS FROM THE 50'S & 60'S
• JAILHOUSE ROCK
• PEGGY SUE
• GREAT BALLS OF FIRE
• THIS MAGIC MOMENT
• JOHNNY B GOODE
• DON'T BE CRUEL
• SEA CRUISE
• PLUS MANY MORE - 14 IN ALL !

CASSETTE TAPE ONLY !
COVER CONTAINS PICTURE OF GROUP AND

A 1956 STUDEBAKER GOLDEN HAWK
$ 8.95 PLUS $ 1.00 SHIPPING AND HANDLING

SEND CHECK OR MONEY ORDER TO:
LARRY MICHAEL
RD #2 BOX 11
HUGHESVILLE, PA. 17737
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